
 

 

In this uncertain time, I’m excited to share some 

good news. Your generosity to our Covid-19 

Emergency Response Fund is already providing a 

lifeline to our partners in Africa and Asia.  

 

I wanted to thank you by giving you the enclosed 

face mask. It was handmade by a healed fistula 

survivor in Tanzania as part of her rehabilitation 

and job skills training program.  

 

As we navigate this crisis, I am more grateful than 

ever for your kindness and compassion. We are 

truly stronger because of you. I hope you and your 

loved ones stay well. 

 

Gratefully, 

 

 
 

Kate Grant 

Chief Executive Officer 


